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April 13, 2015

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street, 26tn Floor
Toronto, On
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RE: Enbridge Gas Distribution's Savings by Design DSM Program for 2016 to 2020

Dear Ms. Walli,

I am writing to you to express our support for Enbridge's Savings by Design Program

As a builder who participated in the program at the Earth Rangers Centre on March 31't, we found it to
be extremely helpful and educational. lt provided an opportunity to look at different design and

technology alternatives in order to improve the overall energy and environmental performance of our
houses within the project. We had access to experts qualified in many diverse areas which would
normally not be easily available on our own. The real-time energy modelling was extremely helpful in
determining where we stood as far as energy performance and possible improvements.

We, at Greenpark, feel that the Enbridge Savings by Design Program is contribut¡ng to the Building
lndustries transformation to higher levels of energy and environmental performance.

Therefore, we strongly support the continuation/extension of this program lo 2020.

Yours tru ly,
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